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Monday 9th February 2024 

This term’s value is: Honesty  
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Wednesday 14th February: Height and Weight Check – Reception Class  
Friday 16th February: Celebration Assembly 2.45pm (School Hall) 
Friday 16th February: Last Day of Term 
Monday 26th February: School Opens to Everyone  
Thursday 29th February: BAPS Shri Swaminarayan Mandir Trip – Class 2 and 3  
Monday 18th – Friday 22nd March: Class 2 and 3 Residential to Osmington Bay, Dorset 

PE 
 

                                Class 1: Monday & Friday 

 Class 2: Monday & Friday 

                                     Class 3: Monday & Wednesday  

 

 
 

Please can you child come into school wearing their PE kit, trainers, 
long hair tied back and earrings removed please (boys & girls). 

Reading Book change days 
 

                  Class 1: Monday 

                  Class 2: Monday  

                  Class 3: Monday 

 

 
 

Please can reading books and reading 
records be brought into school daily – 

Thank You 

Awards  
 

                                            Stars of the Week: Atlanta, Thea, Jessica 
                                            Special Mentions: Sailor, Harvey, all year 2’s, Ozan, Lily G.W, Luke  
                                            Home Awards: Thea, Violet, Fawn 
 

Please remember to send in any home awards or achievements –  
we love to see what your children have been up to! 

 

From Mrs Busari   
 
It is the final week of term, in many ways it has felt like quite a long term 
and I know the children are ready for a break.  We have had a lot of 
illness this half term as is common for the time of year.  We resume back 
to school on Monday 26thFebruary. 
 
Next half term is very busy with a short term and our residential visit 
planned.  I know the children are really looking forward to it.  Thank you 
to everyone for returning the forms, if there are any outstanding, please 
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return them this week as this allows us to collate the information and 
share it with PGL. 
 
We enjoyed our visit last week from Clarence the Dragon from 
Northampton Town Football Club.  Miss Bowron posted some photos on 
our Facebook page.  Please follow our Facebook page if you haven’t 
already and share our posts to spread the word about our school.   
 
I hope that you all have a lovely half term break and get chance to rest 
and recharge the batteries.  It is lovely to start to see the days draw out, 
with the lighter nights and know that spring is just around the corner.   
 
With best wishes, 
 

Mrs Jude Busari  

Executive Head Teacher 
 

 
 
 

 


